Department of 

Human Resources

Memo

To:
Randy Poe, Superintendent
From:  Phil Sheehy, Director Human Resources
Date:
October 4, 2016
Re:  
Modification of Job Description – Assistant Director Transportation
To better align the qualifications and responsibilities of the “Assistant Director Transportation” with the Director of Transportation and more clearly reflect the needs of the current Transportation Department environment, Human Resources proposes that the current job description for “Assistant Director Transportation” be modified.  In addition to adding the requirement for a Bachelor’s Degree to the qualifications, numerous essential functions have been added and/or redefined. 
All other aspects of this job description, including pay and terms of employment, remain the same.
The current Assistant Director will be grandfathered into the position. 

Human Resources recommends approval of the “Assistant Director of Transportation” modification as proposed.          
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